August 21, 2022
Dear First Grade Families,

I would like to introduce myself to you and your family. My name is 

Lisa Vanden Berg and I will be your child’s 1st grade teacher at Douglas Elementary. I’ve been teaching 1st grade for 13 years and have previously taught, Threes and Fours preschool and Pre-Kindergarten at Douglas Elementary. I am confident that my previous teaching experiences have prepared me for the academic environment that the 1st grade curriculum provides. 

My husband Steve and I together, have five boys, three daughters-in-law and four grandsons. My son Nathan is a Marine. He and his wife Margaret and their 2 sons are soon to be stationed in San Diego, CA. My son Jeremy is married to Megan. They have 2 children, and live in Hudsonville, MI. My son Casey, is married to his college sweetheart, Mikki and they are currently traveling around the country doing a traveling nurse program. My stepson Steven lives on his own in Grand Rapids. And finally, my stepson Scott is married to his high school sweetheart, Samantha. They live in Grand Rapids, MI. As you probably already know, children do ‘fill’ our lives with so many wonderful experiences! 

In first grade we will spend a lot of our time ‘learning and using’ new strategies to become every day readers. One important strategy is exposure to and continued practice with reading high frequency words. These are words that are most commonly found in the books that are age and developmentally appropriate for your child. We will also learn how to read and recognize important words in the world around us as we study a variety of topics in Science, Math and Social Studies!   

Your 1st grader will enjoy learning at DES through Art, Music, P.E., Health, Science/Info-Tech and supervised free play on the playground. 

I have attached a list of interview questions to this email and it is also available on our classroom website. This list will help me get to know your child’s interests and abilities and is also helpful to me as I plan classroom activities, choose books to build our classroom library and bring ‘things’ to the room that everyone will enjoy. You may send the form back to school at anytime, as I will look forward to reading about each child as soon as possible. 

We will have many opportunities to talk and exchange information about our classroom, the school and other upcoming activities, as the time gets closer. Please feel free to contact me via email with any questions or concerns you may have about the beginning of this new and exciting school year!

lvandenberg@saugatuckps.com
Hope to see or hear from you soon,

Lisa Vanden Berg, 

1st Grade Teacher
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